Starter for 2006 pontiac g6

I tried several websites. This one had the most information available as well as the best price. A
month later, the part is working great. I will definitely continue to use this site and recommend
to friends. New and great pricing unbeatable. I called local part stores the prices were
ridiculous. I looked online and was glad I did. Thanks partsgreek. Skip to main content Menu.
Close X. Call To Order: Alternator Adapter Plug. Alternator Coupler. Alternator Decoupler
Pulley. Alternator Decoupler Pulley Tool. Alternator Pulley. Camshaft Position Solenoid
Connector. Canister Vent Solenoid Connector. Coil Boot. Coil Boot Kit. Computer Chip
Programmer. Computer Control Relay. Crank Position Sensor. Direct Ignition Coil. Direct
Ignition Coil Boot. Direct Ignition Coil Boot Kit. Distributor Gasket. Distributor O-Ring.
Electronic Control Unit. Electronic Multi Purpose Gauge. Electronic Spark Control Module
Connector. Engine Camshaft Position Sensor Connector. Engine Coolant Level Sensor
Connector. Engine Coolant Temperature Sensor Connector. Engine Crankshaft Position Sensor
Connector. Engine Oil Pressure Gauge Connector. Engine Oil Pressure Sensor. Engine Wiring
Harness. Heated Seat Switch Connector. Horn Connector. Ignition Coil. Ignition Coil Connector
Kit. Ignition Coil Kit. Ignition Coil Set. Ignition Switch Connector. Ignition Switch Relay. Ignition
Wire Boot Set. Knock Sensor. Knock Sensor Connector. Oil Level Sensor Connector. Reference
Sensor. Spark Plug. Spark Plug Set. Spark Plug Wire Holder. Spark Plug Wire Set. Throttle
Position Sensor Connector. Vapor Canister Purge Solenoid. Vapor Canister Purge Solenoid
Connector. Vapor Canister Vent Solenoid. Vapor Canister Vent Solenoid Connector. Vapor
Canister Vent Valve. Variable Timing Solenoid. Variable Timing Solenoid Connector. Variable
Timing Solenoid Kit. Wiring Harness Connector. Air Intake. Body Electrical. Chemicals and
Fluids. Climate Control. Cooling System. Drive Belts. Engine Mechanical. Fuel Delivery. Fuel
Injection. Tools and Hardware. AC Delco. BBB Industries. DIY Solutions. Pure Energy. USA
Industries. WAI Global. Shop By Vehicle. WAI Global Starter. Click to Enlarge. API Starter. Core
Price [? TYC Starter. Pure Energy Starter. Pure Energy SN Starter. Pure Energy S Starter. DIY
Solutions Starter. Shipping Options: Free Ground Shipping. Remy Starter. AC Delco Starter.
Product List Price:. Shipping Options: Ground, Overnight, 2 Day. AC Delco W Starter. USA
Industries Starter. Denso Starter. Notes: Remanufactured Starter -- 1. Bosch Starter. Features:
Built for extremes! BBB Industries Starter. Image is not vehicle specific. WAI Global N.
September 22nd, Posted by Kelly. I replaced the starter and off we went. It has been about a
week. No problems. June 17th, Posted by Ascari Walker. January 18th, Posted by Keyonna
Henry. Catalog: B. Vehicle Engine Pontiac G6. Catalog: P. Catalog: H. Catalog: Q. Catalog: A.
Catalog: N. Vehicle Pontiac G6. Catalog: C. There are many different issues that can cause the
problem. This article is written with the assumption that you are looking for a way to get your
Pontiac G6 started now, and is meant to provide you with practical advice to help aid in the
diagnosis. There are really two main ways that a vehicle will not start. Just use the jump list
below to move to your particular situation. But, there are less things to troubleshoot than if it
were cranking but will not start. Here are some of the most common issues that cause a vehicle
to not crank:. While the battery cables are not necessarily the most likely issue to cause your
G6 to not start, they are some of the easiest to diagnose. You can take a look at the battery
poles where the cables connect. If there appears to be green or white corrosion all around it,
cleaning them may help get you back on the road. If your battery no longer has enough charge
to turn the starter, your G6 will not start. You can take your battery up to the local parts store, or
even Wal-Mart, and have it tested to see if it is still holding a charge. A bad alternator can cause
your battery to lose enough charge to start your G6. When a starter goes bad, they will usually
not give you much warning first. Also, if you are stuck somewhere and are trying to start your
G6, the old beat the starter with a hammer trick is not a wives tale. It really can get that one last
start out of it. There are a lot of issues that can cause your G6 to crank, but not start. The engine
needs air, fuel, and a spark in order to run. It is highly likely that if the engine is cranking, but
not starting that it has thrown an OBDII code. It is definitely worth it to use an OBDII scanner to
check and see if the engine has thrown any trouble codes. These codes will tell you what the
computer is saying is wrong with your engine. By looking them up on this site, or just Googling
them in general will lead you to a detailed diagnosis of that code. Without the proper amount of
fuel getting into the combustion chamber, the G6 will crank, but not start. One of the biggest
issues that causes a vehicle to crank but not start is ignition issues. When there is no spark, the
engine will not start. Ignition issues can be caused by many things, including bad spark plugs ,
bad coil packs, bad plug wires, computer issues, and more. The crankshaft sensor can go bad
as well. When these sensors go bad, it can be impossible for your G6 to start. Most modern
vehicles come with smart keys that have electronic protection built in. This makes it more
challenging for thieves to steal them. There are occasions where this security system will cause
the G6 to not start. There are a lot of issues that can cause your G6 to not start. There are many
reasons that your G6 may not start. Tracking them down can be downright challenging. With

enough time and patience, you can diagnose exactly what is wrong. Good luck with the
diagnosis. If there is anything that you would like to add, please leave a comment below. Thank
you. Battery Cables While the battery cables are not necessarily the most likely issue to cause
your G6 to not start, they are some of the easiest to diagnose. Battery Charge If your battery no
longer has enough charge to turn the starter, your G6 will not start. Otherwise, it may be the
starter that you need to look at. Ignition Issues One of the biggest issues that causes a vehicle
to crank but not start is ignition issues. Security Most modern vehicles come with smart keys
that have electronic protection built in. Other Issues There are a lot of issues that can cause
your G6 to not start. Our mobile mechanics offer services 7 days a week. Upfront and
transparent pricing. Our certified mobile mechanics can come to your home or office 7 days a
week between 7 AM and 9 PM. The starter is at the terminus of a circuit that includes the battery,
the ignition switch, a neutral safety switch, relays and fuses. When you turn the ignition key to
start, or press the start button in some vehicles, the starter circuit is completed and the starter
will run. Most starters have a small pinion gear that engages a larger ring gear on the flywheel
when the starter is powered on. The pinion gear turns the engine flywheel at about RPM. Since
the flywheel is directly connected to the crankshaft, all engine components will then turn in
sync and the engine starts. Starters are relatively durable but most will eventually fail in one or
more of the following ways:. Once a vehicle engine is running, the starter is not in use. Should
you know or suspect a problem with the starter, it is best to have the problem repaired to avoid
being left stranded. Pontiac G6 Car Starter Repair at your home or office. Estimate price near
me. Service Location. YourMechanic Benefits Online Booking. Mechanic comes to you. Free 50
point safety inspection. See availability. Car Starter Repair Service What's a car starter motor
and how does it work? When to replace the starter? Starters are relatively durable but most will
eventually fail in one or more of the following ways: Intermittent operation of the starter.
Starters can develop bad spots on the armature which will cause intermittent operation. This
causes the starter to work sometimes and other times when you turn the key nothing happens.
Starter turns too slowly. Internal electrical and mechanical faults can cause the starter to draw
too much current and in some cases the current drawn will exceed what the battery can supply.
A consequence is the engine may not start as rapidly. Unusual noises on starting. If you hear
any type of grinding or other unusual noise while starting the engine, that should be
investigated as the noise could reflect an internal starter failure or the noise could be due to
pinion gear failure or flywheel ring gear damage. In some cases, the first symptom of a starter
malfunction is a complete failure of the starter motor. This happens when you turn the ignition
key to start the car, the starter motor does not function at all. How do mechanics repair the
starter? If the starter is determined to be faulty, the battery must be disconnected prior to
commencing any work. Once the battery is disconnected, the wiring to the starter is
disconnected. Starters are bolted to the engine block or the transmission case. Generally, there
are two bolts. The procedure to access the starter varies across car models and can require
removal, or lowering, of other vehicle components. Once the starter is removed and a new
starter is installed, the mounting bolts are tightened to the OEM factory torque specifications,
the electrical connections are cleaned and re-attached to the starter and the starter is tested to
confirm normal operation. Is it safe to drive with a starter problem? When replacing a faulty
starter keep in mind: Prior to replacing the starter, simple diagnostic tests should be performed
to ensure that the problem is a faulty starter versus a weak battery, faulty neutral start switch, or
other faulty electrical component in the starter motor circuit. Starters draw large amounts of
current from the battery, much more than any other electrically powered device in your car. This
makes it important that the electrical connections to the battery are inspected, cleaned, and
tightened as necessary. Cables to the starter should also be inspected for corrosion and
replaced as needed. Number of Pontiac G6 Starter Replacement services completed.
Yourmechanic was featured in. Popular Pontiac Jobs. Auto service in Your City. Meet some of
our expert Pontiac mechanics Real customer reviews from Pontiac owners like you. Excellent
Rating. Rating Summary. Rashad 0 years of experience. Request Rashad. G6 - Starter Fairburn, GA. Larry 15 years of experience. Request Larry. G6 - Starter - Chicago, IL. Larry came
early and wanted to make sure that everything worked properly for me before leaving. He was
very respectful and I would recommend him for your car service needs. Luis 13 years of
experience. Request Luis. Luis is very professional and he takes time to explain the problem I
highly recommend Luis. Behrak 7 years of experience. Request Behrak. G6 - Starter - Norcross,
GA. How can we help? Read FAQ. Service type Car Starter Repair. We've Made a Site Update.
Refresh to the latest version. Retrieve quote. Track order. Sign In or Create Account. Every
Purchase Supports. Texas Relief Efforts. Select your vehicle. Pontiac G6 Starter. Select your
vehicle year. Refine by:. Starter part. Shop Pontiac G6 Starter. Showing 1 - 15 of 31 results.
Display item:. Sort by:. Vehicle Info Required to Guarantee Fit. Core Charge. Add to cart. Part

Number: MPA Part Number: AC Product Details Notes : Solenoid attached; Grounded case; 1.
OE no. Part Number: ACA. Page 1 of 3 Showing 1 - 15 of 31 results. Pontiac G6 Starter Customer
Reviews. Sep 01, Fits perfectly brand new but how do I return my old one to get money back?
Liliana Nunez. Purchased on Aug 16, Jul 29, Refurbished starter for Buick Lacrosse. Part went
on without any issues and car started right up. No issues with packaging or installation. Could
provide a core return slip inside box to make easier returns, but I will make my own return label
with invoice number for return ease and refund of core charge. I can't speak to performance or
quality until the car is used a bit more after install this is my reason for 4 stars. Cassandra
Mims. Purchased on Jul 10, Jun 10, I live in texas and needed a strater for my daugther in Ny
and all the others cost over and my daugther didn't have the money. So I told my daugther to let
me try on line and i found auto parts and was very happy with the service and the shipping of
the part to my daugther. Auto parts was a god sent in a time of need I will be using them agagin
and again. Purchased on Jul 14, Helpful Automotive Resources. To understand the clicking
noise, you first need to know how a typical, modern starting system works. When you turn the
key or push the button to start the engine, a control module or the ignition switch energizes the
starter relay. A typical starting circuit. You might be surprised to find out how many issues can
potentially prevent your car from starting. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All
Rights Reserved. Terms of Use. Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure.
Accessibility Statement. Choose Quality We've Made a Site Update. Refresh to the latest
version. Retrieve quote. Track order. Sign In or Create Account. Every Purchase Supports.
Texas Relief Efforts. Select your vehicle. Refine by:. Starter part. Shop Pontiac G6 Starter.
Showing 1 - 15 of 17 results. Display item:. Sort by:. Guaranteed to Fit. Core Charge. Add to cart.
Part Number: ACA. Part Number: AC OE no. Product Details Notes : Solenoid attached;
Grounded case; 5. Product Details Notes : Solenoid attached; Grounded case; 6. Page 1 of 2
Showing 1 - 15 of 17 results. Featured Brands. Reviews Questions, Answers. Feb 05, Was
exactly what I needed and came on the day they said it would. The only problem was it was
delivered to the wrong address because the package didn't have the address we gave for it to
be delivered to. Patricia Guidry. Purchased on Jan 04, Sep 17, Part came on time and was a
great price. Tina Thames. Purchased on Aug 28, Jan 31, Amazing price and part, thanks! Raul
Sanchez. Purchased on Jan 10, Show More. Helpful Automoti
2000 infiniti g20 transmission
chrysler 300 radio wiring diagram
subaru 25 firing order
ve Resources. Electricity then flows from the battery, through the starter relay, and to the
starter solenoid. Bad Starter Solenoid Symptoms Although you may have heard of a starter
solenoid, you might not know what the part actually does. Basically, the starter solenoid is an
electromechanical device that engages the starter motor. Most starter solenoids are mounted
directly on top of the starter. The Starting System Because batteries emit hydrogen gas while
charging, the battery case cannot be completely sealed. Years ago there was a vent cap for
each cell and we had to replenish the cells when the electrolyte evaporated. If your engine
cranks normally but does not start, the starter motor is not to blame. Automotive professionals
break down no-start situations into two separate categories: crank-no-start and
no-crank-no-start. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All Rights Reserved.
Terms of Use. Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure. Accessibility Statement.

